RE:  We support H.R. 4523, Nonprofit Property Protection Act

Dear [Representative], 

I am writing to you about a matter of urgent importance to nonprofits across the country. Tens of thousands of community-based nonprofits like ours have to rely on obtaining affordable and tailored insurance from insurers they control and trust to protect them.

[Feel free to include a couple of sentences about your organization and your work in the community.] 

H.R. 4523, Nonprofit Property Protection Act, is a narrow provision that will allow insurers from the 501(c)(3) sector to provide property insurance as well as the liability insurance we need. 

Even in the best of times, finding affordable insurance was always a struggle before nonprofits worked together to provide coverages for the 501(c)(3) sector after facing abandonment from commercial insurers. After 30+ years, nonprofits’ own insurance companies are stronger than ever, but we must see H.R. 4523 become law if that success is to continue.  Please help nonprofits help themselves. 
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